
                                 

Date:  June 1, 2020 

Dear Parents, 

We would like to inform, all concerned, that unit tests for classes VI to XII will be conducted 

shortly after the school reopens post the summer break. The schedule and syllabus for conduct of 

the same has been uploaded on the school website. Kindly note that the tests/assessments will be 

conducted online. Online examinations instructions will be shared shortly. 

The assessment will be done for 50 marks, the distribution of which, for respective classes is 

given below: 

 Classes VI, VII & VIII 

1. Project work which has already been given to the students will be assessed on 20 

marks. 

2. An online assessment will be taken for the balance 30 marks beginning 1st July 

2020.  

 Classes IX and X 

1. Two separate online assessments of 25 marks each will be conducted. 

2. 1st series of tests will begin from 17th June 2020. 

3. 2nd series of tests will begin from 1st July 2020. 

 Class XI 

1. No unit tests planned for class XI students as ICSE examinations are still pending 

 Class XII 

1. Two separate assessments of 25 marks each will be taken. 

2. 1st series of assessments beginning from 17th June 2020 will be based on 

Projects/Assignments/MCQ/Objective tests. 

3. 2nd series of assessments will be structured online tests beginning from 1st July 

2020. 

The children have adapted well to online classes. Our best wishes for the next phase ‘online 

exams’- we are sure that our students will adapt to this regimen too. 

With warm regards, 

John Andrew Bagul  

(Principal) 



 

 


